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Accomplished since 4 January 2005 
• Working on a guidance document dealing with an athlete’s right to a hearing if 

they’ve been suspended from competition for a conduct violation. The draft 
document is attached and will be reviewed by Wells O’Brien before it is 
finalized. 

• Planning for the Swimposium this Fall is ongoing. 

• Planning for Referee’s Clinics in the fall is beginning. 

• Provided summary and recommendations for handling two “illegal entries” for 
BOD review and follow-up 

• Working our way through the Championship season. 
 


